
Unexpected Bonus 
 
The Los Angeles Times, on December 15, 1996, reported that David Suna and 
John Tu sold 80 percent of their company, Kingston Technology Corp., the 
world's largest manufacturer of computer memory products, for $1.5 billion. 
 
The two men decided to share their windfall with their employees. The average 
bonus payment their workers received was just over $75,000. Suna summarized 
their decision: "To share our success with everybody is the most joy we can 
have." 
 
Indeed, as the Bible instructs, it is more blessed to give than to receive. 
 
What are you sharing with your associates today? Maybe a smile, or a good 
morning greeting with enthusiasm and sincerity. Or perhaps a hug or a hearty 
handshake. It could be your time, spent in encouraging a fellow worker who is 
struggling to climb some mountain in his or her life. 
 
Sharing, in a fashion that enriches another's life, does produce joy. 
 
        --Beecher Hunter 
 


